The Search for the Tropical Swallowtail Moth - Send in
Your Sightings!

Have you seen this moth? Let us know!
As this could be the next mini re-emergence of the Tropical Swallowtail Moth (Lyssa zampa)
since 2014, your sightings will be very helpful for us to track the location and the extent of

the emergence.

Upload your sightings to our NSS Singapore Nature Sightings project page at:
https:/tinyurl.com/NSS-CBNS-iNaturalistProject

Do be sure to click “Join Project” so we can see your uploads.
Pls spread the word. We need as much data as possible.

More info about the NSS Singapore Nature Sightings Project can be found here:
https:/www.nss.org.sg/project.aspx?id=48
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